BOARD SELF-EVALUATION

The Board of Education is committed to the continuous improvement of the District and its own functioning. Accordingly, the members of the Board shall conduct evaluations in January and July of each year to determine the degree to which they are meeting their responsibilities as Board members and the needs of their educational community.

This self-evaluation shall focus on evaluating the Board as a whole, not as individuals. The self-evaluation shall be based on the goals the Board sets for itself, not on goals it sets for the entire District. The results of the evaluation shall be used to establish priorities for action and specific goals and objectives to strengthen the operation of the Board.

The Board shall use a self-evaluation instrument recommended by the Board of Education Officers and approved by the Board and it shall be administered prior to the mid-year meeting. The plans for self-evaluation by the Executive Committee shall include discussion of results at the mid-year meeting.

<u>Cross-ref:</u> 0300 Accountability

Adopted: June 21, 2006

Reaffirmed: February 4, 2009 Reaffirmed: October 3, 2012 Reaffirmed: December 16, 2015